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Register No. D0056-01 

Dear Dr. McMahon, 

In accordance with Article 21( 1) of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 
2007, I am to inform you of the receipt on 14 December 2007, of documentation relating to a 
waste water discharge licence application from Cork County Council Southern Division in 
relation to agglomeration named Midleton. This application has been assigned register 
number D0056-01. 

The documentation and associated correspondence in connection with the application can be 
viewed by using the web address below and searching the associated registration number: 
D0056-01. 

Note that National Grid reference and description of any waste water treatment plant 
associated with an application, and the location of the discharge point or points to which 
the application relates can be found on the electronic copies of the application forms. 

The Agency will have regard to any submission made in accordance with the Regulations and 
will write, in due course, to each person who makes such a submission, to advise them of the 
Agency's decision on the application. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Karen Creed, 
Senior Inspector, 
Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use. 


